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Welcome to the very first edition of the TWA Telegraph! 

In this issue 

• Welcome from the Headteacher 

• Official Opening by Warwickshire County Council 

• A look inside TWA 

• Platinum Jubilee Party 

• Contact us 

Welcome from the Headteacher 

It is a pleasure to welcome you to the first edition of the TWA Telegraph!  In this edition we have 

captured some of the key moments that have happened in the 5 short weeks that we have been open 

and it really is a credit to all of the staff and students at The Warwickshire Academy what we have 

achieved so far! 

 

Students have truly embraced their new school and are making the best of the opportunities they 

have as well as making new friends from across all age groups in the school. 

 

As you will see in this edition of the Telegraph, we haven't stood still since we've opened and we are 

really pleased that the students are already coming up with great ideas of what they would like to do 

and how we can grow together. 



Official opening by Warwickshire County Council 

 

On the 10th May 2022 the official opening ceremony was held for The Warwickshire Academy.  Find 

out more below 

 

TWA Official Opening 

A look inside TWA 

It's always a pleasure to be able to share what we are doing at TWA.  Below are some photos that 
give you a flavour of life at TWA.  Click on the images below to see more! 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/news/article/2915/new-send-school-opens-in-warwickshire-


 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 



Platinum Jubilee Party 

 

On Friday 27th May 2022 students worked together to stage a party in celebration of the Queen's 

Platinum Jubilee!  Take a look at the fun that was had by all! 

 



 



 



 



 

 

Contact us 

We would love to hear your thoughts and ideas about what you would like to see in future issues of 

the TWA Telegraph.  Contact us at enquiry@wa.thrive.ac to let us know your ideas! 

mailto:enquiry@wa.thrive.ac

